
 

 

 
 
 
 

Leeward Capital Corp. 
Suite 1150, 707-7th Avenue SW 

 Calgary, AB T2P 3H6 
CANADA 

  

 
 
 
May 3, 2021 
 
Kelli Gillard B.Sc. PAg  
Manager, Project Monitoring  
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
P.O. Box 1360,  
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 
 
Sent via email to kgillard@nirb.ca 
 
Re: NIRB File No.: 21EN013 Response to comments received regarding Leeward Capital Corp.’s 
“Pistol Lake Project” Proposal  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to comments raised by the Government of Nunavut’s 
Department of Environment specifically requesting a Wildlife Monitoring and Mitigation Plan as 
well as a Waste Management Plan. These are provided as attachments to this letter.  
 
Leeward Capital looks forward to the Board’s determination of the screening assessment and the 
Screening Decision Report.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Denise Lockett, for 
Leeward Capital Corp 
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